
The National Junior Honor Society 
Invites you to help​ ​sock it to poverty​! 

 

 

Is here! 
 

Did you know that there are students who cannot afford school 
approved socks and are sent to detention for being out of 

uniform? 
 

The National Junior Honor Society would like to bring scholarship 
and service together to make sure students in need have nothing 

holding them back from a great education. 
 

Every Friday in October 
you can donate a pair of solid 
color white or black socks, or 

$1.00 
 

As a thank you for your support 
you can wear a ​fun ​pair of 

socks to school! 
 

Students are asked to donate socks in the 
standard size of their grade level for boys or girls. That 

way we can help more students. 
 

Fun socks must be below the knee and may not have 
inappropriate words, images, or symbols.  


